
Eligibility for students enrolled in Online Courses only 
Due to federal regulations, students who are enrolled in ON-LINE COURSES ONLY at Cuyamaca 
MUST reside in California during that semester to be eligible for federal financial aid. 

YOU MUST VERIFY and DOCUMENT where you live in order for us to continue processing your file. 
This can be done by submitting a copy of a current/recent form of valid documentation: 

• A current utility bill or cable bill or lease agreement in your name with your current address. 

 

If you are unable to provide us with any of the above documents, then you can provide any one of the 
following with YOUR NAME AND CURRENT ADDRESS on it AND a written statement explaining 
why you don't have any utility bills, cable bill or a lease agreement under your name. 

• Bank statement 
• Cell phone bill 
• Insurance bill 
• Credit card bill 

Please make sure your full name and student ID# are clearly written or typed on every document you 
submit. 

All documentation must be within the semester that you are enrolled entirely in online courses and 
submitted in person during that semester. 

o Summer: June - August 
o Fall: August – December 
o Spring: January – June   

You must provide updated documentation each semester that you are enrolled entirely in online 
courses. 

If none of the above documentation can be provided, you will need to contact your Financial Aid 
Advisor. Your financial aid advisor is assigned based on the 1st letter of your LAST NAME 

 

A – C: Arian Pole arian.pole@gcccd.edu 

D – J: Martha Galvan Martha.galvan@gcccd.edu 

K – Q: Michael Allen Michael.allen@gcccd.edu 

R – Z: Laura Sahagun Laura.Sahagun@gcccd.edu 
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